From: Euan Kyle

To:
Subject: RE: LGIOMA request
Date: Friday, 18 September 2020 9:07:00 AM
Attachments: ima 1.
ima 2.]
18/09/2020

Request for Information — Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987

We refer to your official information request 27 August 2020 for information regarding fees paid to
Tonkin & Taylor during the financial year 1 July 2019 to 30 June 2020.

The total amount of the invoices from Tonkin & Taylor that were paid between 1/7/19 to 30/06/2020
was $1,272,334.48.

Yours Sincerely,

Euan Kyle

Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy
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